
The Grace Church Fair will be held on Saturday, July 24th 9 till 1 p.m. 
 
You may volunteer by donating items, helping with intake and pricing, working a booth or 
helping with set up or takedown.  Masks will be required and distancing practiced during 
volunteer hours and at the fair 

 
Carol Lans has donated a beautiful quilt for our raffle and it’s being displayed now in Thatcher 
Hall.  Tickets will be made available after each service, starting April 18th.  

 
 

Clean, Unbroken and Operable Items are needed: 
Linens, Jewelry, Pictures 
Silverware, Dishes, Vases, knick-knacks 
Children’s Games and Toys 
Lamps, Appliances, Sporting Goods, Tools 
Furniture, ONLY SMALL ITEMS ONE PERSON CAN LIFT i.e. chairs, side tables 
Garden, Lawn Art, Bird Feeders, Plants  
Holiday Items (Christmas in July) 

 
NO CLOTHING, SHOES OR BOOKS: PLEASE DONATE THESE ITEMS TO OTHER NON-PROFITS 

Intake will begin Monday, July 5th -  M, T, W, TH 9 till 1 p.m. through Wednesday July 21st 1 p.m. 
 
Volunteer Sign Up Sheets will be available in Thatcher Hall and after our Sunday Services.   
Please contact anyone on our sub-committee regarding questions or signing up as well. 
 
Pat Robinson:   villad3@yahoo.com  
Laurel Destry:   laurel1641@gmail.com  
John Turley:      johnturleygeo@gmail.com  
Vicky Gribble:  vgribblewnc@gmail.com  
 

Most importantly, remember… WE are at our best when we come together.  100% of the 
money made will be distributed to area non-profits. 
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